
Pest Control Bid Invitation 
July 18, 2022 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Wayne County Board of Education is accepting bids for general pest control in eight schools and the 
central office.  Bids must be clearly labeled as “Pest Control Bid” and submitted to the Wayne County 
Board of Education, 419 South Main Street, P.O. Box 658, Waynesboro, TN 38485.  Bid specifications 
can be obtained at the Board office, or by visiting www.waynetn.net.  Sealed bids should be received by 
2:00 p.m. on Monday July 18, 2022.  The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 
Andy Yarbrough   Marlon Davis 
Chairman     Secretary 


